
                                                    

 

 

August 19, 2020 

 

Ms. Aida Camacho-Welch 

The Secretary of the Board 

Board of Public Utilities 

44 South Clinton Avenue, 9th Floor 

PO Box 350 

Trenton, NJ 08625-0350 

GEA.BPU@bpu.nj.gov 

board.secretary@bpu.nj.gov 

Jacqueline.Galka@bpu.nj.gov 

Stacy.Peterson@bpu.nj.gov 

Bart.Kilar@bpu.nj.gov 

 

Subject: Government Energy Aggregation Submittal – City of Hoboken Energy Aggregation 

Program Pursuant to N.J.A.C. 14:4-6.6(j) 

Docket No. EO20030275 

 

Dear Secretary Camacho: 

 

The City of Hoboken participates in a government energy aggregation program known as the 

City of Hoboken Energy Aggregation Program, or CHEAP. The municipality is served by 

PSE&G. 

 

The individual responsible for the submission of this document is:  

 

Ms. Tara Pasca, CEP 

 Concord Energy Services 

 Manager, Energy Services Government Programs 

 (856) 427-0200 

 520 S. Burnt Mill Road 

 Voorhees, NJ 08043 

 tpasca@concord-engineering.com  

 

The following individual from the municipality has been designated by the municipality’s 

governing body with respect to matters related to the government energy aggregation program: 

 

Ms. Jennifer S. Gonzalez, AICP, PP, CFM, ENV SP, LEED GA 

City of Hoboken 

Director of Environmental Services, Chief Sustainability Officer  

(201) 420-2000 x4000 

94 Washington Street 

Hoboken, NJ 07030 

jgonzalez@hobokennj.gov 
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As required by N.J.A.C. 14:4-6.6(j), the City advertised for the receipt of bids and an auction 

was held on August 19, 2020. Based on the bids received at the time of auction, the City 

determined that it was not in the best interest of the residents to make an award at this time. 

 

This government energy aggregation program was limited to residential only for electric; the 

City estimated that there are 26,855 eligible customers. 

 

Any future auctions for this government energy aggregation program will be scheduled in 

accordance with N.J.A.C. 14:4-6. 

 

Best regards, 

 

Tara Pasca  
 

Tara Pasca 

Manager, Government Programs 

 

Enclosure 

 

Copy:   Director of the Division of Energy  

Board of Public Utilities 

44 South Clinton Avenue, 9th Floor  

PO Box 350 

Trenton, NJ 08625-0350 

 

Director of the Division of Customer Assistance  

Board of Public Utilities 

44 South Clinton Avenue, 9th Floor  

PO Box 350 

Trenton, NJ 08625-0350 

 


